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I support the development of solar energy installations on public lands. I think the time frame for the PEIS is too long, and needs
to be expedited in order to keep the development of solar installations moving. We utilize these lands for many uses which are
potentially much more detrimental than solar installations (e.g., ATV use). Please do what you can to expedite this effort.


